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King, Andrew

Subject: FW: Form submission from: Planning application: P/16/101

From: website@scilly.gov.uk [mailto:website@scilly.gov.uk]  

Sent: 24 October 2016 16:24 

To: Planning 

Subject: Form submission from: Planning application: P/16/101 

 

Submitted on Monday, 24 October, 2016 - 16:23 

 

Full Name: Sheila & Christopher Thomas 

 

E-Mail Address: [PROVIDED] 

 

Your Address: 

Auriga 

Porthcressa Road 

St. Mary's 

 

 

Representation: 

 

Dear Ms Walton 

 

Having studied the application for the extension to Roanoke further, can I please add the following points to my 

previous letter of objection. 

 

This imposing extension to Roanoke would be a complete over-development of the site which would devalue not 

only ours, but all neighbouring properties. 

 

Mr Coupe, the agent for Mr & Mrs May, in his rambling introduction, says that Mr & Mrs May wish to extend the 

house for their growing family. If Roanoke is to remain 1 unit then why is there a need for an external staircase?The 

garage is already being utilised as living space, it would seem that the proposed plans together with the external 

staircase suggests a seperate unit being created. 

 

It is for all these reasons that we strongly oppose this new extension to Roanoke, which would overall have a 

devastating affect to both our personal lives and to our business 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sheila & Chris Thomas 

 

 

 

 


